

Housing for people with a learning disability in the Royal Borough of Greenwich

Newsletter 3 – March 2017



Golden Lane Housing is helping the Royal Borough of Greenwich to make a housing plan for people with a learning disability.



In March

We spoke with parents of children who go to school and college in Greenwich.



They told us what their children will need to be more independent as they get older. We have added this to our plan.



Take part in our survey

We would like you to take part in our second survey.

It is really important that you tell us what you think.



If you are reading this on a computer click on the green writing below

http://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/HousinginGreenwichsurvey2/

or you can write on a paper copy which comes with this newsletter and send it back to us.



What is next?

There will be another newsletter end of April It will tell you what everyone said in the survey and what will happen next.



Ruth Smith
Ruth.smith@glh.org.uk
0798 446 0831



Mark McGoogan

markmcgoogan@gmail.com

0778 818 5887